
 
 

  Highcliffe School Student Bulletin 
 

Monday 11th - Friday 15th January 2010: Week B 
 

Thought for the week: 
Let thy words be few. 
Ecclesiastes 5:2 

 

 

Year 10 Core Science Exam – Thursday 14th January is the Double Science Year 10 exam. 

The exam is in the morning during period 1. The seating plan will be displayed outside the Data and Exams 

office and in the dining hall windows a couple of days before. Please remember black pens, calculators and 

statements of entry, and NO MOBILE PHONES! 

If you are in doubt about ANYTHING pleased ask your science teacher. 

 

Twilight lectures are back! Next week sees the return of the very successful parent 

and student lectures  at Ballard School.  This is a collaborative project between 

Highcliffe and Ballard Schools where experts are invited to come along and give a 

presentation to parents, students, staff & friends on a range of topics.  We start on 

Tuesday 19th January with a chocolatier who will talk about the history of chocolate 

making and there will be samples to taste! Following this, on February 2nd a doctor will 

talk about his life in the medical profession.. This is a must for all those people considering this as a career 

path. On March 2nd there will be a marine scientist who will give an insight into his work as an undersea 

explorer and last but by no means least on March 22nd a BAFTA award winning cameraman will tell us the 

secrets of film making.  He has been involved in programmes on TV like 'Poirot' and 'Miss Marple'. If you 

are a Media student or thinking of pursuing something along these lines in the future - don't miss out.  

 All lectures will start at 7.00pm in the Performing Arts Centre at Ballard School.  It is free to come along 

and refreshments will be served on arrival.  Please don't let these opportunities pass you by! Mrs Dedman. 

 

Starting this Wednesday a netball coach will be at Netball Club for Years 8-11 after school. 

 I look forward to seeing all existing team members attending. Newcomers are welcome too. 

Mrs Webber. 

 

The Big Walk Sponsorship Money:  Thank you very much to all of you who last term 

collected and handed in your sponsorship money raised by The Big Walk.   

If you have still not brought in the money, please hand it in, together with your 

sponsorship form, to the Finance Office as soon as possible.  If you have lost your 

original sponsorship form, we have a copy and can give you a replacement.  You need to 

see Mrs Kennedy if this is the case or if you have any other problem regarding 

returning the money. 

 

 

 

 



Music Notices 

  

Music clubs starting this week: 

  

Guitar Club – Tuesday lunchtime at 1.30pm in EX2 

Year 7 Boys Choir – Wednesday lunchtime at 1.30pm in EX3 

 

 

I WONDER…?  Is 0 degrees a temperature?  Is 0 cm a height?  Is 0 years an age? 


